
T E D D Y   B E A R   C ON C E R T

Saturday January 27, 2024 @ 11:00 AM
Sunnyvale Presbyterian Church Sanctuary 

728 West Fremont Avenue Sunnyvale 94087

Cash or checks accepted upon entry, or  paypal via QR code below,
Suggested Donation: $5 Individual / $10 Family

Proceeds benefit the Janice Williams Memorial Scholarship Fund.

Class descriptions and schedules available at:

 themusicschool.org

Grab your bear or favorite stuffy and join us for our annual Teddy Bear concert!  
Faculty performers from The Music School will present 
a live program planned especially for young listeners. 

This is a great introduction to a variety of musical instruments! 


